
 

 

 
 

COUNCIL MEMBER AL FERRARO 

 

INVITES YOU TO ATTEND 

A NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING ON 

2020-168 and 2020-169 PROPOSED LAND USE CHANGE 

AND REZONING FROM PUD AND RLD-90 TO A  

PLAN USE DEVELOPMENT (PUD) 50 AND 60 FOOT LOTS 

LOCATED AT THE NORTHEAST CORNER OF 

 STARRATT ROAD AND YELLOW BLUFF ROAD 

 
City Councilmember Al Ferraro, the developer and city staff members  

will be in attendance to discuss the proposed Rezoning and Land Use change. 

This meeting will be held outside to meet social distancing requirements.  Please bring 

your own chairs we should have some covered areas for shaded seating.  

 

Saturday, August 15, 2020 

9:00-10:30AM 

 

Sheffield Park 

3659 New Berlin Road 

Jacksonville, FL 32226 

 

All interested parties are invited to attend. 

Please call 255-5156 for more information. 

 

 


